
Public Hearing

The Board of Alderman for the Village of Estherwood conducted a public hearing at 6:00P.M., on Thursday, February 11, 2021 at 124 N. LeBlanc St.  Estherwood, La to receive comments on the increase in Water and Sewage User Fee’s.  Mr. Tony Sonnier with La. Rural Water Association gave a presentation on the 2021 Water and Sewer Rate Analysis Report.  

Questions from the audience were received and answered.


THERE BEING NO FURTHER COMMENTS THE MAYOR ADJOURNED THE PUBLIC HEARING.
	
							__________________________
	         DONNA BERTRAND
                                                                    Village of Estherwood - Mayor     


                                                                                                 

